
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

2015 Back Country Horsemen of Montana State Convention 

Musical Slideshow 

 

 

Due to the layout for the 2015 Back Country Horsemen State Convention, SPWBCH is taking 

this opportunity to offer an alternative to the “Chapter Boards” or “Brag Boards” created by 

each chapter for conventions of the past. 

NO CHAPTER BOARDS WILL BE DISPLAYED THIS YEAR. 

Instead, with your help, we will put together a digital slide show which spotlights each chapter, 

and combines all chapter photos on one CD, complete with musical accompaniment. 

The slide show will be shown at the convention, as a continuous loop, in several locations in the 

hotel and can be viewed at your leisure. The SPWBCH will also send a complimentary copy 

home with your State Directors. They can be shown at a chapter meeting so that all members 

can see what other BCH members are doing around the state. 

Here’s what you need to do: 

1. Collect up to 20 digital pictures of your chapter’s projects and activities, including one 

of your chapter logo, and put them onto the enclosed CD. 

 2. Using the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope, send your CD to: 

Trish Foster 

534 Ridge Rd. 

Stevensville, MT  59870 

 

3. Your CD must be postmarked no later than January 15, 2015 in order to guarantee 

inclusion in the final CD. 

 

State Directors:  Please make sure that your President, or whoever is in charge of your chapter 

displays, is aware of this new concept. 

 

 

For more information contact Trish Foster at 406 777 4383 or tmfoster@cybernet1.com 


